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Child Care -   

 

The Child and Adult Care Food Program annual application update has been completed 

and awaiting approval. The Stars for Quality application needed to be updated by April 

1st.  As a center we are unable to continue being a Stars to Quality program due to having 

so many staff turnovers within the school year.  

 

We have welcomed three new staff members within the past month. The children are 

adjusting well to Nado MadPlume in the infant/toddler room, Bristen Belcourt, part time 

and Monica Rider, part time. All three staff members have jumped right into the position 

and the children are adjusting well to some of the changes.  

 

The toddlers are actively working on some of the end of the year developmental goals. 

Some of these goals include writing their name, identifying at least 5 shapes, colors, 

numbers and letters. Ms. Brittany Burns has been bringing the 3 year olds to the BES 

library weekly and they enjoy the opportunity to participate in literacy activities and 

checking out books for their classroom.  

 

The infant room attendance has been very sporadic all year long and this makes it very 

hard for the teachers to consistently work with the children on some of their 

developmental goals. However, the environment remains stable, friendly, caring and 

responsive to the social and emotional needs of each child. We are seeing growth in the 

behaviors of each child that attends.  

 

 

 
 


